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Alamo Women’s Club Helps Our Community

The Alamo Women’s Club Community Outreach Program, “Together We Give,” in partnership with the Rotary
Clubs of San Ramon Valley, will hold its third donation drive of the season for One Warm Coat.

The event will be held on November 18, from 2-5pm in the parking lot at Alamo Women’s Clubhouse, 1401 Danville
Blvd in Alamo.

One Warm Coat accepts donations for local East Bay and Outreach charities. Coats for men, women, children
and infants are in great need during these challenging times. Sweaters and blankets are also gratefully accepted,

as well hats, gloves, scarves, socks and kid boots.

NOTE: Please provide items that are in clean and good-condition.

And ... Please send the word out with the attached flyer to family, friends and neighbors. Then be sure to JOIN US in
donating to this very worthy cause. You WILL make a difference this season!




